
January. 23rd 2017

100 Days of School 

Tuesday marks the 100th day of school this year.  
Many classes have some special celebrations 
planned to mark this remarkable milestone.  We 
are moving into three digits worth of school 
days.  You have all done an amazing job and keep 
up the great work for the next 80 we have left.
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Tuesday - Jan. 24th 
Chinese New Year 

Assembly (details below) 

Thursday - Jan. 26th 
No Uniform Day 

Chinese New Year Break 
Begins! 

Monday -Feb. 6th 
Back to School 

Monday -Feb. 13th 
No School 

Friday -Feb. 17th 
Lower School Field Day 

Friday -Feb. 24th 
Half day for students

LOWER SCHOOL NEWS 
 Thai Chinese International School

Upcoming  Events!
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Field Trips  

Learning in and out of school! 
Our grade 1-4 students have been enjoying some 
outstanding field trips linked to their Thai 
curriculum.  This has given each grade a chance 
to get off campus for some authentic hands on 
learning.

Chinese New Year 
Celebration at 

TCIS 

Tuesday - January 24th                                        
9:30-10:30 5th floor gym 
special assembly

10:30-1:00 booths 

Parents are welcome to come 
and enjoy the festivities and excitement

Thank You! 
Thanks for supporting the Flea Market to help 
victims of the Southern floods it was very successful.
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1. TCIS now has a 
new floor and 

improved AC units 
in our 2nd floor gym 

2. TCIS now has AC 
in the canteen - 

remember to keep 
the doors closed 

3. TCIS has placed 
netting on the LS  

building to improve 
safety 

4. A new music hall 
is about to open 

Jan. 20th

Renovations
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Grade two learning and smiling!

Grade four taking an adventure!
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Field Trip Fun!
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Wishing you and your family a very safe and 
happy holiday!

See you back Feb. 6th 
We do not assign homework over breaks but students are encouraged to continue 
reading, writing, being creative, and practicing their communication skills.  Try to 

limit screen time and to engage with your child so they can share their learning and 
keep their skills fresh.

Questions, Comments, Concerns, Compliments 
Please do not hesitate to come to the LS office. We are here for you!
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